Woodrum, Greg_

From: Scott Ehlers@MyClearwater.com
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Woodrum, Greg

Subject: Fwd: GNC - ALSFR with Appendix A
Attachments: image001.gif; image001.gif

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "Cretekos, George" <george.cretekos@myclearwater.com<mailto:george.cretekos@myclearwater.com>>
Date: September 25, 2017 at 1:36:34 PM EDT

To: "Kuligowski, Patricia" <patty.kuligowski@myclearwater.com<mailto:patty kuligowski@myclearwater.com>>

Cc: "Ehlers, Scott" <Scott.Ehlers@MyClearwater.com<mailto:Scott.Ehlers@MyClearwater.com>>, "Smith, Matthew"
<Matthew.Smith@MyClearwater.com<mailto:Matthew.Smith@MyClearwater.com>>

Subject: RE: GNC - ALSFR with Appendix A

it has been explained to me that “E-48” was changed to “Rescue 48” in Appendix A—i have no objection to that change--
gnc

From: Kuligowski, Patricia

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 11:05 AM
To: Cretekos, George

Subject: GNC - ALSFR with Appendix A

Mayor — Chief Ehlers has asked for a written either letter or e-mail, your approval of the change. See below. Our legal
department, Matt Smith, has reviewed and it is ckay for you to approve.

Please advise either by e-mail or written letter.
Patty

From: Harriger, Sandy

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 11:00 AM
To: Kuligowski, Patricia

Subject: FW: ALSFR with Appendix A

Please have the Mayor review and email Chief Ehlers his approval. See Legal’s okay below. Thanks.

Sandy Harriger

Assistant to the City Manager

Direct Line: (727) 562-4043

Fax: (727) 562-4052
sandy.harriger@myclearwater.com<mailto:sandy.harriger@myclearwater.com>
[http://clearwater/Departments/public_comm/images/City_Logo/ClearwaterLogo_300x85.gif]



From: Smith, Matthew

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 9:10 AM
To: Harriger, Sandy

Cc: Parete, Kristen; Ehlers, Scott

Subject: RE: ALSFR with Appendix A

Yes — looks good.

From: Harriger, Sandy

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 8:17 AM
To: Smith, Matthew

Cc: Parete, Kristen; Ehlers, Scott

Subject: FW: ALSFR with Appendix A

Matt —okay for the Mayor to approve this request? Thanks.

Sandy Harriger

Assistant to the City Manager

Direct Line: (727) 562-4043

Fax: (727) 562-4052
sandy.harriger@myclearwater.com<mailto:sandy.harriger@myclearwater.com>
[http://clearwater/Departments/public_comm/images/City_Logo/ClearwaterLogo_300x85.gif]

From: Ehlers, Scott

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 7:35 AM
To: Horne, William

Subject: FW: ALSFR with Appendix A

Sir,
Could you have the Mayor approve the request below. The original had E-48 listed as a County funded unit which is
incorrect. The one attached is the corrected version. Thanks

From: Woodrum, Greg [mailto:gwoodrum@co.pinellas.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 4:28 PM

To: Ehlers, Scott

Cc: Hare, Craig A

Subject: ALSFR with Appendix A

Chief,

We spoke with County Attorney. All we would need is an email/letter from Mayor Cretekos saying that the City is okay
with the updated Appendix A. The full updated agreement is attached.

Please let us know right away if the City is not comfortable with this update.

Greg



